
 

 

Date 10-04-2019 

 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

 
 

This is for the information of all the Students that they 

are required to verify the dates of their Online Exams 

from the Time Table displayed on the Website and 

Departmental Notice Boards. The date mentioned on 

the Admit Cards downloaded before 10th April, 2019 

(before 12:00 noon) are erroneous.  

Inconvenience is regretted. 

 

 

 

Dr. Raakhi Gupta 
Registrar 
 


